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Election Regulations 

     

Dear dean, 
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On 13-02-2018 the Faculty Council discussed the concept Election regulations (BMS 2018-312, dated 05-

01-2018). 

 

The Faculty Council approved these regulations and is looking forward to having well-organized and lively 

elections in 2018. 

 

Kind regards, 

On behalf of the Faculty Council BMS, 

 

 

 

Henk van der Kolk 

Chair Faculty Council BMS  

 


